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CHANGES TO THE UK’S REGULATORY REGIME FOR MANUFACTURED GOODS
· Following the UK’s departure from the European Union, the UK now has its own regulatory regime for goods. 
· The UKCA mark will replace the CE mark as the mark of conformity for manufactured goods (e.g. PPE, toys, machinery) being sold on the market in Great Britain. 
· For goods being sold in Northern Ireland, the CE mark or CE + UKNI marking applies. 

Extension for CE Marking to the UK
· To assist businesses with adapting to the new regime, the UK government has put into effect several measures, including continued recognition of the CE mark for most goods until 1 January 2023. 
· This means that all product sectors now have until 1 January 2023 to get ready to use the UKCA marking, with the exception of medical devices who have until 1 July 2023. 
· The complete list of all the sectors covered by the UKCA marking can be found on GOV.UK.
· The UK government has also allowed for the UKCA mark to be applied using a sticker or on accompanying documentation until 1 January 2024 for most goods. However, we are encouraging businesses to use this additional time to adapt to the UKCA requirements, as a further extension will not be granted. 
· This means checking if their product needs a UKCA marking; ensuring the products meet the requirements either through self-assessment or third-party assessment; and applying the UKCA marking. 

Further guidance
· Attached is a step-by-step guide in English to support businesses in the transition.
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